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Closed Days Reminder
All schools and QYC programs will be closed on 
Monday August 4 for the Civic Holiday and 
Monday September 1 for Labour Day.

Water Play Days - Wednesdays and Fridays
With the hotter weather continuing there will be regular
waterplay days on Wednesdays and Fridays each week. 

Please remember to send your child to school with 
sunscreen already applied. Teachers will be reapplying 
throughout the day, but a layer first thing will help keep their
sensitive skin safe, and allow teachers to get children outside
to enjoy the cooler morning weather sooner.

Sun Hats
Please be sure to send your child with a hat every day. As we
are spending as much time as we can outside, it is imperative
to provide as much protection from the sun as we can. 
Thank you

Dear Parents

Happy Summer to all our families at Queen of Hearts. August is a sad month when we are saying goodbye
to many of our big children as they start their adventures into Kindergarten. It surprises me how quickly
children become such an important part of the Queen of Hearts family and no matter how long children
have been here, each are very special to us and we will miss each child very much. We wish all the
children leaving us much success and happiness as they tackle their next life challenge and want them to
know they will always be a part of Queen of Hearts. Carron

Through the Looking Glass

AUGUST'S REMINDERS
August's Theme: Fairy Tales and Nursery Rhymes
Always a favourite subject. The magic will be interwoven into
the curriculum throughout the month.

Geography: France and Greece
Exploring the unique culture, appearance, landmarks and
languages used in different countries every month.

Our Character Attribute: Patience
Learning to wait for one's turn and use manners whilst doing so.
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Summer Progress Reports

Parents should have received their child's summer progress
reports. If you have any questions, please contact your
school's manager.

Little People, Big Voices - Friday August 22
Our Little People, Big Voices will be held on Friday 
August 22 and we will continue to look at ways to care
for our earth. To show your support it would be great
if you could send your child in green. We will be
focusing on different aspects of earth care.

Mad Hatter Tea Party - Friday August 29
Our Fairy Tale and Nursery Rhyme Month cannot be complete
without celebrating Louis Carroll’s Alice in Wonderland. We will
be having our very own Mad Hatter’s Tea Party full of fun, Mad
Hatters and of course White Rabbits!

Dear parents 
As you are aware the safety of our the children in our care is paramount. This is the reason we ask
that no food from home unless pre approved be brought into schools. We are seeing a few children
coming to school finishing their breakfast.

Allergies and intolerances are real in all schools and we can manage these from our kitchen but
cannot manage it if food is brought in from home, even if pre packaged and seemingly harmless.
Please have your children finish their food in the car or outside school should they have any. 
Thank you for observing this request. Carron
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UPCOMING EVENTS

For more information on any of these School Age programs, please contact:
reservations@queenofheartsnurseryschool.com

Registration for QYC Fall PD Days
coming soon

Ages Kindergarten to 12 years
Registration for the Fall 2025 PD Days will be sent out soon to
new and returning families.

Contact reservations@queenofheartsnurseryschool.com 
for more information


